
 

15th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

“Young Voices” Monday 19th February 2024 

The details are as follows:- 

· The children will leave school at about 12.30pm after lunch and will be practising at the 
Utilita Arena for the afternoon. 

· Children will need a pack-up for their tea and lots of water (No fizzy drinks please).School 
dinners are available as normal that day but if your child normally has a packed lunch then 
they will need to bring two. 

· The concert will begin at 7.00pm and finish at 8.45/9pm. We will return to school about 
10pm for you to collect your child, you cannot collect from the Arena. A text will be sent if 
there are any delays. 

· The children need to wear normal school trousers/skirt with a white T-shirt or Young 
Voices T-Shirt.If you have ordered a Young Voices T shirt for your child they will be given 
out on the day, this is to ensure no one forgets to bring them. 

Any concert tickets that have been purchased for adults will be issued as soon as they 
arrive, from the office. 

If you have any queries please contact us. 

Best wishes, 

Rhonda Blakemore 

Headteacher 


